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Timeline 2016 

• EDGE196 technology team 
built. 

• Alpha version of EDGE196 
launched providing startup 
news, events and challenges 
from 196 countries. 

• Organised global startup 
challenge. Concluded with 
100 participants. 

• Invested in Chitmonks. 

• Alpha version of EDGE196 
mobile app for Android and 
iOS developed. 

• News sources from various 
countries defined and 
collated. 

• Fintech Grand Finale 
organized in New Delhi, with 
20 finalists.  

• Invested in Jointer. 

• Core investment sectors 
defined. 

• EDGE 196 Global Startup 
challenge 2017: Fintech 
Category. 

Invested in Startupp. 
 

• EDGE196 Conceptualized, with a world tour to 
build ecosystem partners. 

• Launch of NRI Startups India. 

• Android and iOS mobile apps 
launched successfully in 40 
countries. 

• Invested in DHI Labs and 
BlogBing. 

2018 
Q1 

Q2 

Q3 

Q4 

Expanded EDGE196 ecosystem in 
Europe. 

• Launched Blockchain196 

• Invested in Funding Tree. 
• Invested in Hackmania. 

 

• Invested in UBI Shares. 

• Expanded EDGE196 
ecosystem in Asia. 

• Launched Generation 
Heights. 

• Invested in TMQR. 
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